
MARYLAND DEPARTMENT OF THE EVIRONMENT 
LAND AND MATERIALS ADMINISTRATION 

Notice of Informational Meeting 
 

ISSUE DATES:  August 9 and August 16, 2024 
 

The Maryland Department of the Environment (MDE), Land and Materials Administration, has 
scheduled an informational meeting on an application for a new Controlled Hazardous Substance 
(CHS) Transfer Facility Permit submitted by Triumvirate Environmental (Baltimore), LLC.  The 
facility would be operated at 1500 Carbon Avenue, Baltimore, MD 21226. 
 
The application seeks a CHS permit for the truck-to-truck transfer of in-transit containerized 
hazardous waste.  The operation would supplement similar activity conducted by the applicant 
nearby at 3200 Sun Street under an existing CHS Transfer Facility Permit.  
 
The meeting will be held at 6:30 PM Monday August 26, 2024, in the social hall of St. John 
Lutheran Church, 226 Washburn Avenue, Brooklyn, MD 21225.  The  informational meeting will be 
held in connection with the August meeting of Concerned Citizens for a Better Brooklyn. 
 
The permit application and supporting documents are available for public review on the MDE 
website on the “Hazardous Waste – Regulatory Oversight” page at 
<https://mde.maryland.gov/programs/land/HazardousWaste/Pages/index.aspx> , and at the 
Department’s offices by appointment. A copy of the application is also available for public review at 
the Enoch Pratt Free Library, Brooklyn Branch, 300 East Patapsco Avenue, Baltimore MD 21225.  
Persons wishing to speak directly to a representative of the applicant may contact Justin Hartshorn at 
(617) 715-8902. 
 
For further information regarding this notice, to schedule an appointment to review the application, 
or to be placed on a mailing list for future actions regarding this application, please contact Albert 
Simkins at (410) 537-3402 or albert.simkins@maryland.gov . 
 

 


